
From: Cushing, Jack 
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2020 9:55 AM 
To: lbill@yochadehe-nsn.gov 
Cc: Kristin Jensen; Willingham, Laura; Barnhurst, Daniel 
Subject: RE: Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation Notification Response 
 
Ms. Laverne Bill, 
Cultural Resources Manager  
Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation 
 
Thank you for your response to our April 30, 2020 letter. As you requested we will follow the 
Section 106 guidelines and best practices protocols when consulting with Tribes.If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Jack Cushing 
 
Senior Environmental Project Manager 
Environmental Review New Reactors Branch (ENRB) 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards 
Division of Rulemaking, Environmental, and Financial Support (REFS) 
M.S. T5B60 
Washington, D.C. 20555 
 
Phone: 301-415-1424 
Email: Jack.Cushing@nrc.gov 
 
 
 

From: Kristin Jensen <KJensen@yochadehe-nsn.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 3:29 PM 
To: Cushing, Jack <Jack.Cushing@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation Notification Response 
 
Good Afternoon,  
 
Please see the attached letter for Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation’s response to the Generic EIS for Small 
Scale Advanced Nuclear Reactors notification. Should you have any questions, please contact the 
individual listed in the letter.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Kristin Jensen 
CRD Administrative Assistant 
 
Yocha Dehe Wintun Nation 
PO Box 18 | Brooks, CA 95606 
p 530.796.0105 | f 530.796.2143 
kjensen@yochadehe-nsn.gov 
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